
To the City of La Crosse South Avenue Committee: 

Date: January 17, 2018 

This letter is in regards to the Toole Groups proposal of closing 15th 

Street South of Horton St. and South Avenue. The Trane All Abilities 

Committee would like to go on record that our committee opposes the 

closing of 15th St. If such action is taken to close 15th Street it will create 

only one access opportunity to the parking lot for our All Abilities Park. 

The parking lot is to be located on the current ball diamond in Trane 

Park. Furthermore with a round- about to be placed at 16th St. and 

South Avenue the traffic north of 16th and South Avenue will increase 

since it is the only route that will allow access to the neighborhoods 

north of South Avenue. Our committee believes access to the Parking 

lot  has to be from two directions that being 15th Street and Chase 

Street.  

Thank You  

Trane All Abilities Park Project President 

Francis Formanek 


